
 
 
 

 

July 18, 2016 

 

Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, N.E. 

Washington, D.C. 20426 

 

Re:  Data Request Pursuant to § 375.307 
Equitrans, L.P. 

        Docket No. CP16-13-000 

 Equitrans Expansion Project – Responses to data request 

 

Dear Ms. Bose: 

 

On June 24, 2016, the Office of Energy Market Regulation (“OEMR”) issued data requests to 

Equitrans, LP (“Equitrans”) with respect to Equitrans’ certificate application in Docket No. CP16-

13-000. By letter dated July 13, 2016 Equitrans submitted its responses to June 24 data request, 

with one exception, which Equitrans stated would be submitted on July 18, 2016.  Attached 

hereto is Equitrans’ response to Environmental Information Request – Post Application #3, RR2, 

No. 2. Also attached arise the verification of the individual providing that response.  

 

If you have any questions about the data response, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 

395-5540 or pdiehl@eqt.com. 

 

     Respectfully submitted, 

 

     Equitrans, L.P. 

 
Paul W. Diehl 

     Counsel-Midstream 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc:  Paul Friedman – OEP (w/enclosures) 

Lavinia DiSanto – Cardno, Inc. (w/enclosures) 

Doug Mooneyhan – Cardno, Inc. (w/enclosures) 

 Service list (w/enclosures) 
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